

UNIT 5: NATURAL WONDERS OF VIETNAM

Lesson 6: Looking back

PART 1: PHONETIC

Exercise 1: Put the words in the correct column. (Please put the words in order and from the left to right.)

boat	island	tent	forest	wonder
guide	visit	holiday	climate	road
boot	sand	waterfall	drive	hotel

/t/	/d/

Exercise 2: Fill in the blanks with “t” or “d” to complete the words.

1. The village lies behind the moun __ ain.
2. Should we __ rive or travel on foo __ ?
3. The sun’s hea __ vaporises the wa __ er of the ocean.
4. The amusemen __ park is built aroun a man-ma __ e lake.
5. Our __ our inclu __ es a visi __ to the san __ unes.

PART 2: VOCABULARY

Exercise 3: Match each word with its definition.

Mountain	River	Waterfall	Forest	Cave
Desert	Lake	Beach	Island	Valley

	A large area of land that is thickly covered with trees.
	A very high hill, often with rocks or snow near the top.
	A large pool of water that is surrounded by land.
	A large area of land that has very little water and very few plants growing on it, often covered with sand.
	A piece of land that is completely surrounded by water.
	An area of sand or small stones beside the sea or a lake.
	An area of low land between hills or mountains, often with a river flowing through it.
	A large hole in the side of a hill or under the ground.
	A place where a stream or a river falls from a high place.
	A large area of water that flows into the sea.

Exercise 4: Choose the correct answer.

1. The (bay/ cave) often has a huge roof.
2. There's a lot of danger in (rock/ water) climbing.
3. Viet Nam is located in the (continent/ island) of Asia.
4. Samantha takes a pair of (glasses/ scissors) to cut the string.
5. A (compass/ watch) needle always points at the north.
6. A good tube of (suncream/ toothpaste) will help to prevent sunburn.
7. You can sleep in this sleeping (bag/ coat) during the trip.
8. She took her (school bag/ backpack) and joined some friends for a trek.
9. We can't overbuild a (natural/ man-made) environment area.
10. The (mount/ valley) that we are trying to reach lies behind the next hill.

Exercise 5: Find the odd one out.

- | | | | |
|---------------------|---------------|----------------|----------------------|
| 1. A. photo | B. plaster | C. scissors | D. poster |
| 2. A. travel | B. island | C. valley | D. mountain |
| 3. A. suncream | B. milk | C. tea | D. water |
| 4. A. camping | B. amazing | C. climbing | D. hiking |
| 5. A. Mount Everest | B. Viet Nam | C. Ha Long Bay | D. The Sahara Desert |
| 6. A. visitors | B. tourists | C. travellers | D. workers |
| 7. A. lake | B. ocean | C. river | D. desert |
| 8. A. boat | B. bike | C. backpack | D. airplane |
| 9. A. Ninh Binh | B. Quang Ninh | C. Kien Giang | D. Ganh Da Dia |
| 10. A. narrow | B. wonderful | C. beautiful | D. awesome |

PART 3: GRAMMAR**Exercise 6: Write C next to countable nouns and UC next to uncountable nouns.**

1. beach _____, lake _____
2. soil _____, water _____
3. river _____, stream _____
4. mountain _____, forest _____
5. knowledge _____, information _____
6. plaster _____, suncream _____
7. park _____, museum _____
8. tea _____, milk _____
9. furniture _____, item _____
10. attraction _____, destination _____

Exercise 7: Choose the best correct answer.

1. Boats are readily available to (visitor/ visitors)
2. Each year millions of (person/ people) visit this holiday destination.
3. Could you give (some/ a) advice on what to wear?
4. The best way to explore the countryside is on (foot/ feet)
5. We had a fantastic (trip/ trips) to Cat Tien National Park last summer.

6. To hear a hundred (time/ times) is not so good as to see once.
7. Could I have two cups of (coffee/ coffees) and a tea, please?
8. She saves (a few/ a little) money every month for the summer vacation.
9. The agent provided information on (much/ many) ways of travelling.
10. (How much/ How many) does it cost to stay one night in a five-star hotel?

Exercise 8: Fill in the blanks with *must* or *mustn't*.

1. We _____ step on the grass in the yard.
2. Everyone _____ wear a life vest when boating.
3. Students _____ pick flowers in the school garden.
4. We _____ leave now or we'll miss the plane.
5. They _____ drive a car without a driving licence.
6. Your hands are dirty. You _____ touch anything.
7. You _____ take photos in the gallery.
8. In Britain, you _____ drive of the left.
9. We _____ book tickets before it's too late.
10. You _____ use a mobile phone when the plane is taking off.

Exercise 9: Choose the best answer to complete the sentences.

1. You _____ go mountain climbing alone. You _____ go in a group.
A. must - must B. mustn't - must C. mustn't - mustn't D. must - mustn't
2. We only stayed for _____ days in Da Nang, then we headed to Hoi An.
A. much B. a little C. a few D. many
3. You _____ put the trash in a bin. You _____ throw it on the street.
A. must - mustn't B. mustn't - must C. mustn't - mustn't D. must - must
4. _____ items of hand luggage can I take on the plane?
A. How much B. How many C. How far D. How often
5. The tourists _____ take photos of this villa. They _____ ask for permission first.
A. mustn't - mustn't B. must - mustn't C. must - must D. mustn't - must
6. Could you share us _____ olive oil? We ran out of it.
A. an B. a little C. a few D. any
7. You _____ park your vehicle in this area. You _____ drive to the parking lots.
A. mustn't - mustn't B. must - must C. mustn't - must D. must - mustn't
8. Student tour guides _____ visitors on _____ one-hour tour of the campus.
A. take - a B. are - an C. help - some D. have - 0
9. You _____ wash your hands before meals, and you _____ wear warm clothes when it is cold.
A. mustn't - must B. must - must C. must - mustn't D. mustn't - mustn't

10. There is _____ sand on the beach, so we can build _____ sandcastles.
A. many - much B. a few - many C. much - many D. a little - much

Exercise 10: Choose a word or phrase that needs to correcting.

1. I can't find many information on these wonders.
2. Walkways allows visitors to enter the caves in safety.
3. It's important that you must be late for school.
4. A group of child are playing in the fountain in the park.
5. There are only a little items of clothing in the backpack.

PART 4: SPEAKING

Exercise 11: Write the questions for the underlined words.

1. They are spending their evening on the beach.

2. We plan to take our holiday next month.

3. The tickets for the concert are \$333.

4. I bring two pairs of shoes for the field trip.

5. I want to visit Mount Fuji because it looks magnificent.

6. The name of that mountain in the distance is Langbiang.

7. A lot of people join the trip to Cuc Phuong National Park every month.

8. No, these aren't the photos of Phong Nha Cave.

Exercise 12: Put the sentences in the correct order to make a conversation.

What is special about it?

Wow! It must be very large.

Do you like nature, Natalie?

It's difficult to say, but the Great Barrier Reef in Australia is really amazing.

The Great Barrier Reef is the world's largest coral reef. It is one of the seven wonders of the natural world. You can view it from a long distance.

Yes, I do. I often read books about natural wonders.

That's incredible! I want to visit the Great Barrier Reef one day.

Yes. The reef is very large, and it's the only living thing on earth visible from space.

So in your opinion, what is the most beautiful natural wonder?

1	Do you like nature, Natalie?
2	
3	
4	
5	
6	
7	
8	
9	

PART 5: READING

Exercise 13: Read the passage and answer the questions.

Boasting picturesque landscapes from the north to the south, Viet Nam is home to the world's largest cave - Son Doong. Son Doong Cave is located in Phong Nha - Ke Bang National Park, Quang Binh province. The cave contains a 5-km tunnel which can reach a height of 250 metres and a width of 200 metres. The main cave is large enough to house a 40-floor skyscraper. It's quite surprising that the first to discover this cave was a local farmer in 1990, but it took almost two more decades for Son Doong to be rediscovered. The team of locals and British explorers found the whole impressive ecosystem with a set of caves, tunnels, beaches, lakes and rivers in 2009.

Now Son Doong is one of the world's greatest natural wonders, along with the Grand Canyon, Victoria Falls, Mount Everest, etc. The first guided tours to the safe part of the cave started in 2013. Adventurous travellers can book a trip to explore the magnificent ecosystem and sleep in unique campsites at this mysterious cave.

1. Where is Son Doong Cave located?

2. How high and wide is the 5-km tunnel?

3. How large is the main cave?

4. Did a local farmer discover the cave in 1990?

5. When did the British explorers find the whole impressive ecosystem?

6. Is Son Doong Cave one of the world's greatest natural wonders?

Exercise 14: Fill in the blank with a word in the box.

mountains	fields	destination	on	more	natural
------------------	---------------	--------------------	-----------	-------------	----------------

Lak Lake's name evokes curiosity and charm for visitors that wish to explore this wild beauty. In addition to the (1) _____ beauty and fresh air, adventure elephant riding and taking one-piece timber boat (2) _____ Lak Lake make this place become an indispensable (3) _____ for tour to Dak Lak and the Central Highlands. Lak Lake is a beautiful landscape for the Central Highlands. It is both a source of fish and a gigantic freshwater reservoir supplying water to hundreds of hectares of rice (4) _____, and also makes the climate here cooler. This is natural lake with the greatest depth which is (5) _____ than T'nung Lake in Gia Lai province. Lak Lake is 5 km wide, adopted with Krong Ana River. The water always looks deep and blue. The lake is surrounded by high (6) _____ making its water appear calm; and having the vast primeval forests with abundant flora and fauna.

PART 6: WRITING

Exercise 15: Complete the second sentences so that it means the same as the first one.

1. Don't drop the litter at public places or natural landscapes.

You mustn't _____

2. The waterfalls are really amazing.

What _____

3. Nha Trang city is bigger than Phan Thiet city.

Phan Thiet city is _____

4. They don't allow tourists to cross the desert alone.

Tourists mustn't _____

5. It's necessary for travellers to make a reservation.

Travellers must _____

6. There are life vests for all passengers on this cruise ship.

They have _____

7. Their rule is wearing a swimsuit in the pool.

People must _____

8. Not many people can book a trip to explore the cave.

Only a _____